
Does it fit the bill?
 The police are the relevant agency to contact in the following situations: 

Physical Health 
Whilst GMP have an obligation to respond to real and immediate threats to life or risk of serious
harm, the primary response to physical health concerns should always be directed to the health

service or the North West Ambulance Service (NWAS).

Social Issues 
 A social concern where there is an immediate risk to life or risk of serious harm.

Mental Health 
There is a real and immediate threat to life, or risk of serious harm.

Concern for a Child 
When police action is required at that time, to prevent a child suffering or being likely to suffer

significant harm.

Forced Entry 
NWAS should be informed of a medical issue. NWAS should then contact Greater Manchester
Fire and Rescue Service if forced entry is required. Greater Manchester Police will support if

needed.

Right Care, Right Person


